
 

 

TENDERING COMMITTEE 
 
 
At a Meeting of the Tendering Committee held in the Education Centre, St. Margaret 
of Scotland Hospice, East Barns Street, Clydebank on Wednesday, 14 March 2012 
at 9.30 a.m. 
 
 
Present: Councillors Jim Finn, Jonathan McColl and Jim McElhill.  
 
  
Attending: John Corcoran, Programme Leader – General Services; Gavin Greer, 

Quantity Surveying Officer; and Scott Kelly, Committee Officer, Legal, 
Democratic and Regulatory Services. 

 
 
Apologies: Apologies for absence were intimated on behalf of Councillors Jim 

Brown, David McBride and John Millar. 
 
 

Councillor Jim Finn in the Chair 
 
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
It was noted that there were no declarations of interest in any of the items of 
business on the agenda. 
 
 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS 
 
The Minutes of Meetings of the Tendering Committee held on 7 February 2012 and 
15 February 2012 were submitted and approved as correct records. 

 
 

ST. MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL, DUNTOCHER - CONSTRUCTION OF 
ALL WEATHER PITCH 

 
A report was submitted by the Executive Director of Housing, Environmental & 
Economic Development advising of tenders received for the construction of an all 
weather pitch at St. Mary’s Primary School, Duntocher and seeking approval to 
accept the lowest tender. 
 
The Committee agreed to approve the awarding of the contract to DOE Sport (North) 
Ltd in the amount of £71,598.40. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 9.31 a.m.  


